SPECIAL TELECONFERENCE MEETING
OF THE
KANSAS STATE BOARD OF HEALING ARTS

Thursday, November 19, 2015 at 5:15 p.m.

A special meeting of the Kansas State Board of Healing Arts will be held via teleconference from the
offices of the Board, beginning at 5:15 p.m. on Thursday, November 19, 2015. Members of the public
who are interested in attending the meeting will need to do so in person. The Board offices are located
at 800 SW Jackson, LL Suite A, Topeka, Kansas. A copy of the meeting agenda is attached.



